To ensure golfers continue to practice safe social distancing, updated and additional
safety protocols have been implemented:

Single use motorized carts available

Tee times by reservation ONLY

NO Walk up registrations

Credit Card Transactions ONLY, cash not accepted

Allowing reserved patrons to pay for full foursome at once

Decreased Frequency of tee times: Every 16 minutes
NO ball washers, or bunker rakes
Fixed pins, with filled in hole cups

Driving ranges are open. Call for hours of operation.

NO CONGREGATING......PRACTICE SAFE SOCIAL DISTANCING
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